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Principal’s Weekly Update
April 5, 2024

Dear Families and Caregivers,

A shout out to our 4th graders for their extreme weather newscasts. This was the culminating
project of their nonfiction reading unit. After gathering information from their reading, they
wrote newscasts, videotaped in front of the green screen and put it all together. Some topics
were earthquakes, tornadoes, lighting, and tsunamis to name a few. Considering the timing of
the actual earthquake, I'm wondering if next year, they could research rainbows and butterflies
instead. Well done, 4th graders. We are so proud of you!

Teacher Treat: Did you win a Teacher Treat at Spring Fling but have not received the email
connecting you to the teacher? Did you pay with Apple Pay and mask your email? If so, please
reach out to Shelby and Jill at presidents@bullockpta.org and be sure to include your name and
the item won.

Save the Date - CHB Takes Over Clary Anderson Arena: Calling all CHB students and families to
join us for Skate to Send 4th Graders Camping on Saturday, April 27, 5:15 to 7:15 PM at Clary
Anderson Arena. Register today at https://app.memberhub.gives/chbcamping for an evening of
fun including ice-skating, raffles, food, and CHB’s first-ever Skate-A-Thon. If you would like to
attend and need financial assistance, please contact Ms. Gutierrez at
lgutierrez@montclairk12.nj.us. This event will fundraise to support the 4th graders’ overnight
camping trip in May.

Looking ahead:
Spring Break dates: April 8-12

To those in our community who have been observing Ramadan, | wish you, “Eid Mubarak.” May
you enjoy celebrating with family and friends as you commemorate the end of Ramadan.

Have a safe and enjoyable spring break.

Warmest regards,

Telephone: 973.509.4255 ~ Fax: 973.509.4247 ~ Email: nkuwabara@montclair.ki2.nj.us
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